[image: ]



HISD monitoring weather conditions overnight 

Jan. 18, 2017 — Houston Independent School District officials are monitoring the region’s weather and road conditions overnight to ensure the safety of students and staff. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As of this time, all HISD schools and offices are planning to resume normal operations on Thursday. With the threat of heavy rainfall still in Houston’s forecast, HISD intends to notify parents, staff and the news media of any school closures or delays by 5:30 a.m. on Thursday. 

For additional updates, please visit www.houstonisd.org, or call the HISD Inclement Weather Hotline at 713-267-1704. You also can follow the district on Twitter and Facebook: twitter.com/houstonisd and facebook.com/houstonisd. 
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